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Wednesday 7th March 2018 
SCIENCE ‘WOW’ WEEK 

12th -  16th March  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of National Science week, we have organised a Science week for the whole school. The 

children will be taking part in practical hands on activities. Some of these activities will be taking place on 

the field and in the garden. Please ensure children have their PE kits and wellies in school.  

 

The Wednesday of this week is our whole school trip to the National Marine Aquarium in Plymouth.  

 

On the Friday of this week we would like to invite parents / carers into your child’s class from 2pm, where 

the children, teachers and TA’s will be available to show you what they have been doing all week.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Please ask if you have any questions.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs. Ward and Miss Percival  

 

 


